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Board Action Request 

SUBJECT:  Revised Mission Statement for Tubac Fire District 

DATE:   3/31/2021 

FROM:   Cheryl Horvath, Fire Chief 

 

Background:  Pursuant to Fire Board direction at the January 2021 fire board meeting, Director 

Benequista met with members of the Tubac Firefighters to develop a new mission statement for Tubac 

Fire District.  

The current TFD mission statement is “to create a safer environment within our community in order to 

increase the quality of life which our citizens may enjoy.” 

The proposed new TFD mission statement is “The Tubac Fire District is committed to the safety of our 

community through the delivery of fire suppression, medical services, and public education.” 

Fiscal Impact: No Fiscal Impact 

Legal Review: N/A 

Alternate Option: Board recommendation 

Staff Recommendation: Approve the proposed new mission statement 

Proposed Motion: Move to approve the proposed new mission statement for the Tubac Fire District, 

which will be “The Tubac Fire District is committed to the safety of our community through the delivery 

of fire suppression, medical services, and public education.”  

 


